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The first generation Picanto was revealed at the Frankfurt Motor Show. The petrol engines had a
combined consumption of 5. An automatic gearbox with torque converter [13] was optional for
the petrol units. In some countries, it was sold with a 1. To increase its appeal in the European
market, the Picanto was equipped with such features as CD player with MP3 audio playback, air
conditioning, front and patented rear electric windows, remote central locking, and electric
mirrors. The Picanto received a facelift in late Among the minor changes were the light clusters
front and rear , a new bumper and front grille. For the UK and Cyprus markets, the indicator
stalk was switched to the opposite side. For the Italian market, a new bi-fuel LPG version
debuted alongside the 1. This model also saw a change in power steering configuration from
hydraulic to electric. For the model year, the Picanto received some minor interior and exterior
changes, including a new front fascia that incorporates the " tiger nose " grille. The second
generation Picanto made its debut at the Geneva Motor Show in The Picanto is offered with a
choice of two gasoline engines: a 1. The Europe-spec 1. The Picanto was available worldwide
except North America , Venezuela , China , and Singapore as a 5-door hatchback while the
European market received the exclusive 3-door variant. In some countries, the Picanto name is
accompanied by a modifier for marketing reasons. It is locally assembled at Kia Lucky Motors '
plant in Karachi and will be equipped with 1. Production commenced in August , with actual
sales expected starting October Marketed to compete with the Volkswagen CrossUp , this
model featured a black body kit that wrapped around the wheel wells and was fitted with 14"
alloy wheels. Only units of the R-Cross were produced. As part of the marketing campaign for
the Picanto, Kia produced a promotional video featuring the world's first nail art animation. Over
artificial nails and 1, bottles of nail polish were used in a span of 25 days with each nail taking
two hours to paint to create images of the Picanto in motion. Kia UK released a series of viral
videos on their YouTube channel to promote both the car and the programme. Each video
features actress Natasha Barrero, as she drives a black Picanto 3-door before being swooned
over by different men. The Picanto was met with positive reviews in the UK. The Picanto won
the iF product design award in the "Transportation Design" category in [50] and the Red Dot
award in the "Automobiles, transportation, commercial and water vehicles" category in The
non-airbag variant tested was the Thai version, which is similarly equipped as the Philippine
and Indonesian models. For the model year, the Morning in South Korea was updated to use the
European three-door's front and rear bumpers with the headlights incorporating a new LED
daytime running light system. The interior featured a revised instrument cluster with a digital
speedometer. The silver trim was replaced with a gloss black trim. A touchscreen multimedia
stereo system was offered as an option. The new model was equipped with seven airbags, a
Cornering Brake Control system, a handbrake alarm, and height adjustable seat belts. Aside
from the standard 1. The international version of the Picanto remained unchanged aside from
the new front bumper. For the model year, the Picanto received redesigned front and rear
bumpers with new fog lamps. In addition, the car was offered with a turbocharged version of its
1. The facelifted Picanto debuted at the Geneva Motor Show in March and went on sale across
Europe by the end of the month. In January , spy shots of the third generation Picanto were
published online. Both 1. While the Picanto was launched globally through the calendar year, it
was expected to enter the Indian market in as part of an effort to introduce the Kia brand to the
country. For the Malaysian market, the third generation Picanto was launched in January It was
powered by the naturally-aspirated 1. For the Indonesian market, the third generation Picanto
went on sale in October after the distribution of Kia vehicles was taken over by Kreta Indo
Artha, a subsidiary of Indomobil Group. It was powered by the 1. In June , Kia introduced a
mid-life facelift. Featuring styling tweaks on the exterior, new technology and powertrains.
Exterior update on standard models includes restyled headlights and grille, whilst the GT-Line
and X-Line trims were given restyled front and rear bumpers. Interior updates includes a 4.
Other interior updates are new upholstery and different colour trim options. The engine range
has also been updated with revised fuel injection and engine management to improve fuel
economy as well as a five-speed automatic gearbox to replace the older four-speed one. The
third generation Kia Picanto was met with positive reviews in Europe and Australia. Plusher,
more refined and better to drive than its predecessor, the cheap-to-run Picanto is an exciting
class contender". The third generation Picanto won the iF product design award in the
"Transportation Design" category [87] and the Red Dot award in the "Car Design" category in
What Car? It received a zero-star rating. In January , the Picanto was named most reliable car in
the UK, according to data published by Moneysupermarket. Out of a Reliability Index RI of the
lower the score, the fewer problems reported by owners , the Picanto achieved a score of 3. The
Morning is also an official race car in the Korea Speed Festival. In , a Chinese low-speed electric
vehicle manufacturer Yogomo released the Yogomo electric car , which is a near-exact copy of
the second generation Picanto. From Wikipedia, the free encyclopedia. City car. Motor vehicle.

Hyundai i10 IA Kia Ray. This section contains content that is written like an advertisement.
Please help improve it by removing promotional content and inappropriate external links , and
by adding encyclopedic content written from a neutral point of view. September Learn how and
when to remove this template message. Archived from the original on Retrieved Kia Media Site.
Retrieved 25 July Kia Motors Europe. February Archived from the original on 10 February
Retrieved 10 February Archived from the original on 17 February Retrieved 17 February
Retrieved 3 August Drive RSA. Retrieved 10 April Kia Motors. Auto Express. Auto Types.
Retrieved 9 September Cars, gadgets and widgets. Euro NCAP. Kia World. Kia Motors
Philippines. Archived from the original PDF on Kia Motors do Brasil. The Korean Car Blog.
Motor Authority. Top Gear Philippines. Kia Motors Colombia. Kia Motors Ecuador. Kia Motors
Thailand. Kia Motors New Zealand. Kia Motors Indonesia. Profit by Pakistan Today. The Nation.
PakWheels Blog. Kia Netherlands. Young Toys. Top Gear. August Kia Picanto". Car Design
News. Red Dot. Standard Bank. Power and Associates. Australian NCAP. Indian Autos Blog.
Auto Bip. Drivers Magazine. Summit Media Group. Paul Tan's Automotive News. Retrieved 4
June MotorPasion Mexico. Latin NCAP. Kia Motors Polska. Korea Speed Festival. CRM
Motorsport. Car News China. Kia Corporation. An affiliate of Hyundai Motor Company. Hyundai
Motor Company. Category Commons. Naza road vehicle timeline, â€” Hidden categories: All
articles with dead external links Articles with dead external links from March CS1
Korean-language sources ko Articles with short description Short description is different from
Wikidata Articles with a promotional tone from September All articles with a promotional tone
Official website not in Wikidata AC with 0 elements. Namespaces Article Talk. Views Read Edit
View history. Help Learn to edit Community portal Recent changes Upload file. Download as
PDF Printable version. Wikimedia Commons. Front-engine, front-wheel-drive. Hyundai-Kia SA.
Visto MXL. Picanto SA. Picanto TA. Picanto JA. Ray TAM. Pride Y. Pegas AB. Rio DC. Rio JB.
Rio UB. Rio YB. Sephia II. Cerato LD. Forte TD. Forte YD. Forte BD. K4 PF. Optima MS. Optima
MG. Optima TF. Optima JF. K5 DL3. Stinger CK. K8 GL3. K9 I KH. K9 II RJ. Subcompact SUV.
Sonet QY. KX Cross UC. KX3 KC. KX3 SP2. Seltos SP2. Compact SUV. Niro DE. Sportage NB
Sportage SL. Sportage QL. Sportage Zhipao NP. Retona AM. Mid-size SUV. KX7 QM. Sorento BL.
Sorento XM. Sorento UM. Sorento MQ4. Telluride ON. Mohave HM. Venga YN. Compact MPV.
Soul AM. Soul PS. Soul SK3. Carens RS. Carens UN. Carens RP. Carnival KV-II. Carnival VQ.
Carnival YP. Carnival KA4. Bongo Frontier. Granbird I. Granbird II. See also: List of Kia vehicles.
Citra II Rondo. Heads up! Highlighted items are for OEM wheels, the rest are replacement
options. Found a bug? Have a question about Kia Morning wheel specs? Share your
knowledge! Wheel- Size. Wheel fitment and tire size guide and knowledge base Last Update:
Feb. Search Form for vehicle model, tire size or rims Choose a tab below to get fitment data for
your vehicle or to find vehicles matching your criteria. By vehicle what wheels will fit your car
By tire size what vehicles use this tire size By rim size what vehicles use this rim size Add
Wheel Size Widget to your website New! Search by car make, year and model. Make Year Model.
Wheel Size Widget for your website! TA Facelift [ Kia Morning 1. It is measured in millimeters.
Some factory wheels have a center bore that matches exactly with the hub to reduce vibration
by keeping the wheel centered. Rim width in x rim diameter in J is mounting flange type. ET35 is
positive offset of 35mm. It is vital not to deviate too far from the offset of the wheel originally
fitted to the vehicle. PCD is measured in mm. See Alloy Wheel fitment information for Kia
Morning for other model years: Try our Wheel Calculator Help us with our new project
TiresVote. Submit tire review. Your email was successfully sent. Notify about the error in
selected text Add your data and comments Send us the correct data Other. SBT use cookies to
give you the best possible experience and serve the most relevant ads. By using this site, you
accept the use of cookies. Agree and continue browsing. Japan Time: Tokyo Time. Estimate the
price of the vehicle s based on your destination. Note : In some cases the total price cannot be
estimated. Change search options. Cars Per Page: 25 50 75 Add to Favorites. Inventory
Location: Korea Incheon. USD 1, Stock Id: DAD Please click "Inquiry" to receive your quote
from us. You need to provide us with your contact details to receive a free quote. Stock Id: DTF
USD 2, Stock Id: DJL Inventory Location: Korea Gyeonggi. Stock Id: DRZ Stock Id: DYK Stock
Id: DLP Stock Id: DWV Stock Id: DEY Stock Id: DVF Stock Id: DZK Stock Id: DPN Stock Id: DQN
Stock Id: DGT USD 3, Stock Id: DRS Stock Id: DYS Stock Id: DSH Stock Id: DVK Stock Id: DFC
Stock Id: DBQ Stock Id: DTH Stock Id: DZM Stock Id: DCZ Stock Id: DXK Stock Id: DTP Kia
Morning in the Limelight It is a city car with unbeatable power. Coming into being in the year at
Frankfurt Motor Show as a five-door hatchback, the car made headlights due to its remarkable
looks and sizzling style. Kia Morning for sale is specifically designed to make mornings of
people pleasurable. Kia is the brand of highly dependable and reliable vehicles that will not
break the trust of the user even in stressful conditions. It features a layout of front-engine and
front-wheel drive and belongs to the first generation of Kia Picanto. It has quite a reasonable

price in the used car market that makes the way of the car to the home of the car fanatic. The
active safety features and the driving dynamics help to empower the protection of the
occupants in the car. The driving dynamics are empowered by the help of Electronic Stability
Control and Vehicle Stability Management system that plays a vital role in benefitting the driver
with enhanced traction by preventing the instability of the Morning. The Forward
Collision-Avoidance System is installed to elevate the safety of the car so that frontal crashes
can be prevented. Hill Start Assist Control helps while climbing the hills. Kia Morning is
believed that safety is the state of being protected; however, security is all about being free
from any kind of danger. The security specs of the Kia Morning for sale facilitate the occupants
in staying away from the dangers. It has come up with engine immobilizer fitted with an
anti-theft alarm that keeps the car at a safe boundary from the thieves as an unwanted entry is
detected by the blinking of lights or ringing of the beep. Systems like Locking Wheel Nuts and
Speed Sensing Auto Door Locks are fitted in the upgraded features that facilitate the vehicle in
energized secure behavior. Kia Morning for sale is a tailored solution to all the problems of the
crazy car lovers. It is a superior package of great mechanics, driving dynamics, safety, comfort,
and awe-inspiring design. The body has been formed with the help of Advance High Steel
Strength. The appealing design comes fitted with the Daytime Running Lights for enhanced
visibility on the road. The bumpers are nicely curved and the refined lines are beautifully
designed. There are chrome door handles and the radiator grille adds on to the attraction of the
Kai Morning. Even on the inside, the vehicle is laden with high-end technical amenities and
gadgets that help to give a premium feel to the occupants. Cookies on sbtjapan. Desktop Icon
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